
FULMER INFANT SCHOOL UNIFORM POLICY 

‘Nurturing and Inspiring Success in Every Child’ 

 

At Fulmer Infant School we expect all children to wear school uniform when attending 

school. We believe that this helps all children feel part of the school family and have a 

greater sense of belonging. 

 

AIMS AND OBJECTIVES 

Our policy is based on the notion that school uniform: 

• Promotes a sense of belonging to, and pride in, the school 

• Makes all children feel equal to their peers 

• Is practical and smart 

• Is good value and, as an ECO school, we encourage the purchase of pre-loved 

uniform 

• Is easy to wear 

 

UNIFORM 

All uniform, water bottles and book bags must be clearly marked. Children may like 

to personalise their book bag by attaching a small key ring, teddy or ribbon. The 

colours of our school uniform are royal blue, grey and white.  

Uniform may be purchased from Sportcrest, Eden Shopping Centre, 3,Union Parade, 

High Wycombe, HP11 2BQ, 01494 534741, www.sportcrest.co.uk  

The shop is open 7 days a week and there is in store shopping, in store pick-up and 

delivery. Most items of clothing, which do not have logos, may be purchased from 

local supermarkets or from our pre-loved stock, sold by our Friends of Fulmer, to 

raise funds for the school. 

 

UNIFORM 

V –neck jumper/cardigan (Sportcrest) 

White polo shirt (with logo, Sportcrest) 

Grey trousers, skirt, or pinafore dress 

Grey or black socks 

Sensible, sturdy shoes (preferably with Velcro fastening if the child cannot do laces) 

and no flashing lights! 

Blue/white checked school dress (summer weather) 

http://www.sportcrest.co.uk/


Grey shorts (summer weather) 

Blue tights or white socks 

Book bag (Sportcrest) 

 

PE KIT 

Blue T-shirt (Sportcrest) 

Black trainers (with Velcro if possible) 

Navy blue school tracksuit (Sportcrest) 

 

SUNNY WEATHER 

During sunny weather all children will need a sun hat or legionnaires cap. For cold 

weather a woolly hat is required. Children go outside in most weathers so hooded 

coats are needed every day from September onwards. 

 

JEWELLERY 

For Health and Safety reasons jewellery is not permitted in school.  

 

HAIR 

Parents should tie back any hair, which is long enough, securely with a plain blue 

scrunchie/band. 
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